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Last chance for annual grants!   
Just a gentle nudge to advise you to get your grant application in quickly.  The timeline for 
this runs out on 18th September.  You must apply online this year, either by printing off, 
scanning, filling in and emailing back to us the application form on our website’s news section 
(main page) or by filling in the online form which can be found under the tab  ‘Aldwick Parish 
Council’ then ‘Publications’ on our site.   
 
We are also running a Covid fund to endable grants to be made to organisations which are 
helping indivudals in our community.  There is no deadline for this, but you should apply using 
the grant form.  Importantly, please mark your application Covid -19 grant. 
 
Pavement licences 

If you’re a restaurant or café owner, you can now apply for a 
pavement licence  to use highway space adjacent to your 
premises.  Arun District Council is fast tracking these applications 
which are currently free of charge.  To learn what is required 
please visit: www.Arun.gov.uk  Pavement Licensing Policy  and to 
apply, visit Environmental Health Online Services Portal on the 
Arun website. 
 

 

A friendly reminder 

It’s September and we’re starting into another month of the 
Corona virus experience.  Residents and shop-keepers alike 
have behaved with responsibility and courtesy.  But this is 
just a friendly reminder to continue to keep your distance 
and to wear a mask in whatever situations the government 
tells us.  If you’re walking in a lane like this one (left) on 
Aldwick Green or on a narrow pavement and someone is 
approaching you, please look for a safe retreat until the 
person passes, especially if it is someone elderly or 
handicapped.  We know it’s frustrating and that it slows life 

down, but the virus is still very much with us, so let’s go on keeping Aldwick safe and healthy. 
 

We’d love to hear from you!   
At the time of writing, we are following guidance from our District and 
County Councils in not re-opening our offices.  However, just because 
we’re not physically present, doesn’t mean you can’t talk to us.  You can 
leave a message on our answering machine (01243.263330); by email: 

clerk@aldwickparishcouncil.gov.uk or, if you want to take part in one of our meetings, by 
dialling in on the phone number for that meeting which can be found at the bottom of each 
agenda together with an I.D.  for that meeting.  So come on in, we’d love to hear from you!  
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